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December 2020 

       Public Meetings 

 

 
 

 

 
Each year, Town of Farmville employees 
who have reached 25 years of service are 
recognized in December. They receive a 
watch from Town Council to commemorate 
the occasion.  This yearôs recipients are: 
 
Robert Biggers - Robert has been with our 
Public Works Department since March of 
1995.  He works as a Mechanic in our 
maintenance shop, keeping our vehicles 
and equipment running smoothly. 
 
Steve Bergloff -  Steve is an operator at 
our Wastewater Treatment Plant and has 
worked for the Town since August of 1995.  
He works with our wastewater team to 
make sure 95% of pollutants are kept out 
of the Appomattox River. 
 
Ken Cook -  Ken is an operator at our 
Wastewater Treatment Plant.  He has 
worked for the Town since July of 1995.  
He is a part of our wastewater team that 
insures the Appomattox Riverôs waters are 
kept clean and safe. 
 
Johnny Garrett -  Johnny began work  in 
August of 1995 with our Police Depart-
ment.  He currently serves as our Adminis-
trative Staff Officer, seeing that all of our 
officers are up to date on their training and 
certifications. 
 
Chris McKay -  Chris is a Communications 
Officer in our E-911 Center.  He started 
working for Farmville in June of 1995.  
Chris gets help on the way quickly in an 
emergency situation. 
 
Tim Stutler - Tim has been with the Town 
since March of 1995.  He works as an Op-
erator in our Water Treatment Plant.  Tim 
helps to make sure our drinking water is 
safe for consumption.  
 
The Town of Farmville wishes to thank 
each of them for their years of hard work 
and dedication to making our Town a bet-
ter place to live and work! 

Robert Biggers Steve Bergloff 

Johnny Garrett 

Chris McKay Tim Stutler 

Council MeetingsðViewing Options 

Town Council Work Session 

First Wednesday of the Month| December 2nd|  11:00 am| Town Hall 

Town Council Meeting 

Second Wednesday of the Month| December 9th| 7:00 pm| Town Hall  

Planning Commission Meeting 

Wednesday, December 16th | 7:00 pm| Town Hall 

Town Council meetings are open for public attendance.  Masks are required, and only a limited number of 
citizens are allowed due to social distancing restrictions.   The Town also broadcasts the meetings on our 
ñFarmville Virginiaò YouTube channel and our Facebook page at www.facebook.com/farmvillevagov/.  

For further information, please contact the Farmville Town Managerôs Office at (434) 392-5686, between 
the hours of 8:00 am and 5:00 pm, Monday through Friday, or by email at jvaughan@farmvilleva.com. 

Ken Cook 



Town offices will be closed December 24, 25 & 31, 2020, as 
well as January 1, 2021, in observance of the Christmas and 
New Yearõs holidays.  Have a safe and happy holiday sea-
son! 

Holiday Garbage  
Collection Changes 

 
Monday, December 21, 2020 ð  Regular 
schedule;  

Tuesday, December 22, 2020 ð  Regular 
schedule;  

Wednesday, December 23, 2020 ð  Regu-
lar schedule; 

Thursday, December 24, 2020 ð  Holiday, 
no service;  

Friday, December 25, 2020ð  Holiday, no 
business garbage or cardboard.  

Monday, December 28, 2020 ð  Regular 
schedule;  

Tuesday, December 29, 2020 ð  Regular 
schedule;  

Wednesday, December 30, 2020 ð  Regu-
lar schedule; 

Thursday, December 31, 2020 ð  Holiday, 
no service;  

Friday, January 1, 2021ð  Holiday, no busi-
ness garbage or cardboard.  

Battle of the bulbs  

Be sure to check out the Farmville Area Chamberôs 
ñBattle of the Bulbsò competition.  From December 1st 
through 12th, you can view the handiwork of the Town 
residents and businesses who participated in this light dis-
play competition.  You can vote on your favorites in sever-
al categories: Business, Residential Classy, and Residen-
tial Tacky.  For more information, and to obtain a map of 
the participants, call the Farmville Area Chamber of Com-
merce at (434) 392-3939. 

The ñWanderlove, Find What 
You Love In Farmvilleò cam-
paign, a partnership between the 
Town and Prince Edward Coun-
ty, kicked off Thanksgiving week. 
A Scavenger Hunt through the 
community, seeking LOVE 
Works and other art, has started 
the promotion. This Scavenger 
Hunt is designed to get folks out 
and about in our community in a 
safe and fun way.  Itôs quite sim-
ple ï pick up your scrolled Scav-
enger Hunt map at the Heartland 
Regional Visitor Center, Monday 

through Saturday, and start hunting!  The map has little hearts 
noting where all of the artworks can be found ï itôs up to ñthe 
hunterò to determine which clue matches up to which piece of 
art!  Bring your Scavenger Hunt map back to the Visitor Center 
and choose a Grab Bag Prize!  Hint ï if you complete the form 
on the map side, you might win the Grand Prize to be awarded 
sometime in late 2021. 

For more information, stop by the Visitor Center at 121 East 
Third Street, across from Macadoôs.  Letôs get hunting! 

Find What You Love in Farmville! 

A Well Deserved Retirement 

After 43 years of service, Ernie Hurt re-
tired from the Town of Farmville Public 
Works Department.  He was celebrated 
at a luncheon with his co-workers and 
family on November 19th. We are sure 
his wife, Josephine, has plenty of pro-
jects planned for his retirement.  We will 
miss you very much Ernie!  (pictured left 
to right:  Mayor David Whitus and Ernie 
Hurt) 


